
 

TOWN OF CUPAR 

Please note that all water bills are due before 

month end for the month they are issued.  

Effective immediately, any residences with 

outstanding accounts on the first of the month 

will have their water supply shut off unless prior 

arrangements for payment have been made with 

the town office. It is the homeowner’s 

responsibility to contact us; we will not be 

contacting you prior to cut-off.  Once water has 

been shut off there is a $50.00 reconnect fee 

added to your bill.   

Please understand that the town pays for the 

water usage to Sask Water each month and 

delinquent payments hinder our ability to meet 

our expenses as well.  Also, for residents, it is 

much easier to catch up on a one month payment 

rather than five months of missed payments. 

Thank you for your co-operation and speedy 

payments!         

Water Billing 

Cupar primary Health Branch 

Contacts: 

President : Georgina Kallichuk 

Vice-President: Cheryl Boha 

Secretary: Anne Ermel 

Next meeting:  To be announced.  

 

Upcoming Meetings: 

February 17 NVIMO meeting 

February 18 – Council Meeting at 7:00 pm 

February 19 – Volunteer Fire Dept Meeting at 7:30 pm 

 

SNOW REMOVAL 

 In order to do the best we can removing snow 

from our streets we are asking the following from 

our residents: 

1. Please ensure your vehicles are parked off 

the streets during our snow removal time.  This 

enables us to clean right to curb and avoid the 

snow build up. 

2. Please remove your garbage/recycle bins 

from the street as soon as you can after pickup. 

3. Do not blow your snow onto the street.  

This makes it thick and packed and difficult for 

people to get around between street cleanings. 

 

We ask that you be patient with us during the 

winter as we are getting to all the areas for snow 

removal, it does take time and we all know how 

precious time is. 

 

 

We urge residents to attend our regular meetings 

to hear what is new, what is being worked on and 

to voice concerns to be taken to the Regina 

Qu’Appelle Health District. 

We are not a committee that is available to help all 

issues but to direct you in the right direction 

during difficult times or misunderstanding. 

 

February  2014  
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Town of Cupar 

The Family Literacy Day Prize winners were: 

 

Elaine Pain and Hussain Awan. 

 

            Congratulations! 

And thank you everyone for entering. 

Library News 

Are you a Library Patron and 
have a baby this year? 

 
Register your baby with the 

library to receive a free book. 
 

Mini-Mosaic coming soon!  We are planning to have two evening this winter – 

a Caribbean evening led by Heather Crichlow and a Hungarian evening by the 
Rakai/Kish/Benko families.  Watch for more information to come!!!!!!!!!!! 

Happy Valentine’s Day!!! 

∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼∼ 

“There is more treasure in books, than in 

all the pirate’s loot on Treasure Island.” 
-Walt Disney 

 

Annual Valentine Bake Sale and Toonie Prize 

Trail 

Saturday, February 15 from 2-4. 

Baking donations from the community  

are invited. 

$2.00 admission 

Coffee and dainties 

This is our major fundraiser for the computer 

service and computer equipment expenses, so 

we kindly as for the community’s support. 

 

 

New members and ideas are always welcome!! 

Stop in to the library and find out about our 

activities! 

Our February book display features 

“RED HOT BOOKS FOR THOSE COLD 

FEBRUARY NIGHTS!” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Twenty-eight people came out to hear Ad Lehman 

and Heather Crichlow speak of their travels and 

teaching experiences abroad!  It was an enjoyable 

evening! 

Thank you to all for the support and to Ian Payne 

for his progector! 
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St. Paul Lutheran Church 

Have you got a warm heart or talented hands for 

making blankets?  Do you have a creative side?  

Would you like to get out one night to socialize this 

winter?  The Ladies of St. Paul Lutheran Church invite 

you to join them as they make blankets for Regina’s 

needy people.  We cut squares and sew them 

together making patch work quilts.  We’ll supply the 

material and thread; you can bring your favorite 

scissors and join us on Mondays from 7-9 pm at St. 

Paul Lutheran Church for an evening of fellowship, a 

cup of tea and spirit to help others. 

NO TALENT NECESSARY! 

Continuing through February and March 

 

 

 

 

 introduce technology at home, and to the students 

themselves and how they can use technology to aid 

their learning. 

The danger, of course, is that if you try to appeal to 

every type of audience you may make the focus of 

your newsletter too broad. In our example, we would 

not want the newsletter to include articles about how 

to develop software for the education market. When 

you write articles for an audience other than the 

newsletter’s core readership, or articles that are too 

broad in their intent, readers are not able to quickly 

determine whether the newsletter is of use to them, 

and they lose interest. 

So the issue is of balance: Within the scope of your 

business and industry, you want to provide 

something in each newsletter that will be of interest 

to all the major players in your audience. By doing 

so, you will ensure that all your readers will continue 

to return to your newsletter, issue after issue, to find 

Texas Hold’em Poker Tournament 

The Cupar Playground and Pool Project 

Is hosting 

 

1st Annual Texas Hold’em 

Poker night 

At the 

Cupar Town Hall 

 

February 16th 

Doors open at 6 pm 

Poker starts at 7 pm 

 

Non Poker Players Welcome! 

Tickets $40 

Pre-Sold Available at Macabe’s 

 

Or contact 

Mike and Jessica Pearce 

– 723-4953 

Cheryl and Matthew Boha – 723-4471 

Trish Webster 

– 723-0041 

Vanessa Hayward 

– 550-7517 

Tickets also available at the door 
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Town of Cupar 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

2 3  

Cupar  

9:30-3 

4   

Southey  

9:30-3 

5   

Regina Beach  

9:30-3 

6  

Cupar  

9:30-3 

7   

Southey   

9:30-3 

8 

9 10  

Cupar  

9:30-3 

11  

Southey 

9:30-3 

12  

Regina Beach  

9:30-3 

13 

NO CLINIC 

14 

NO CLINIC 

15 

16 17  

FAMILY DAY _ 

STAT 

18  

Southey  

9:30-3 

19   

Regina Beach  

9:30-3 

20  

Cupar  

9:30-3 

21  

Southey   

9:30-3 

22 

23 24  

Cupar  

9:30-3 

25  

Regina Beach  

9:30-3 

26   

NO CLINIC 

27   

Southey  

9:30-3 

28  

NO CLINIC 

 

For Appointments: 

Dr. Oluma – Call 723-4300     Nurse Practitioner – Call 1-855-766-6399 

Lab Work – Call 723-4300 Tuesday and Fridays 9:30-11:30 

Foot Care – Call 723-4300 Tuesdays and Fridays 9:00 – 5:00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cupar Snowmobile Club Inc. 

POKER DERBY 

CHANGED TO - Saturday, March 1, 2014 

$10.00 per Hand 

75% Payout 

Registration 10am-1 pm 

Cupar Town Hall 

Lots of Great Prizes!!! 

70 Mile Ride – Groomed trails  

 

 

 

Over time, you’ll get used to this practice, and it won’t be long 

before you become a pro at writing and editing articles that are 

not only helpful to your readers, but perfect in length as well. 

Cupar Health Clinic 
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Jason’s Sewer/Plumbing 

If you have any issues regarding your plumbing/Sewer we ask that you please contact: 

Jason at 306-726-7749 

OR 

Peter   Cell 306-529-8676   Home 306-939-2230 

They will help you with all your sewer needs. 

If you would like to see your event advertised in our newsletter please provide 

as much information possible to our office.  We are more than happy to ensure 

it appears for optimal advertising as well as keeping the community informed.  I 

Just email townofcupar1@sasktel.net or w_gardiner@sasktel.net or even drop by 

the office and provide all your information. 

We are always looking for more material to distribute and would love to hear 

from you. 

Newsletter Articles 

Recycling 

The recycle program is now under way.  A list of what can 

be recycled in your Blue Bins has been provided to each 

household by mail. In the event you did not receive one, 

they are available on our website at www.townofcupar.com 

and in our office. 

The pick-up day for the blue bins is every 4th Tuesday 

beginning February 18th.  The calendar was on the back of 
the mail out and also available on our website. 

“A people without 

the knowledge of 

their past history, 

origin and culture 

is like a tree 

without roots.” 

∼Marcus Garvey 

 

Read more at 

http://www.brainy

quote.com/quotes

/topics/topic_kno

wledge.html#m70

HMhbw5ggKkyhI.9

9 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:townofcupar1@sasktel.net
mailto:w_gardiner@sasktel.net
http://www.townofcupar.com/


 

Cupar Town Office 

Box 397 

114 Stanley Street 

Cupar, Sask 

S0G 0Y0 

Phone: 

306-723-4324 

Fax: 

306-723-4644 

E-Mail: 
townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

We’re on the Web! 

Visit us at: 

www.townofcupar.com 

 

 

 

Fun Facts: 

 

1. The human mind is 10 times more creative at 

night than it is in the morning & afternoon. 

2. Banging your head against a wall uses 150 

calories an hour. 

3. The ant can lift 50 times its own weight, can 

pull 30 times its own weight and always falls 

over on its right side when intoxicated. 

4. The fingerprints of koala bears are virtually 

indistinguishable from those of humans, so 

much so that they could be confused at a crime 

scene. 

5. The Hawaiian alphabet has 12 letters. 
 

Cupar History 
 

Information has been located in the Cupar History Book 

 

Cupar was named by CPR officials for the town of Cupar in Fifeshire, Scotland.  
Cupar, Scotland is located north of Edinburgh and local residents who have 

visited it say it lies in a slight valley.  It is an agricultural town, a former county 
capital, and numbers some 1500 to 2000 residents, some of whom are aware of 

the existence of Cupar Saskatchewan. 
 

Cupar, Saskatchewan was incorporated as a village in 1905. 

 

 


